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Know where you can park or drop-off safely.  
The Responsible Parking Squad will be testing you.
Learn more at:   www.responsibleparking.co.uk/secondary 
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As a driver you have a responsibility to park in a safe and considerate manner, if you don’t you could 
be endangering a child’s life. Please park with care, and help make the area near and around your 
child’s school a safer place for the pupils. 

Revision Tips:

If you need to drive your child to school, for their safety, 
please remember:

•	 No parking on double and single yellow lines

•	 No double parking

•	� No stopping, dropping off or parking on the school’s yellow  
zig zag lines or white pedestrian crossing zig zag lines

•	� No parking on corners or junctions especially near the  
school entrance

•	 Please do not block driveways 

Learning goals:

You don’t always need to drive right up to the gates.  
Why not try:

•	� Parking 5/10 minutes away from the school and letting  
your child walk the rest of the way

•	� Sharing the school run with other drivers  
with similar routes

HERE’S THE LESSON PLAN. 


